September 26, 2013
Dear Parents,

How blessed we have been this week with such beautiful fall weather! It seems to have energized the
students as they have all been quite busy with their studies. Please know that we will be highlighting a
class each month in our bulletin under the column School Scoop. Be sure to check out what Pre-K has

been up to in the October 6 bulletin.

We will be placing our “Thursday white envelope” on line each week to get everyone used to using the
website for current school news. Beginning in November, as part of the “go green” movement we will
discontinue sending the white envelope home in the students’ backpacks and rely solely on the website.
Additionally, once we have gathered parents’ email addresses in the near future we will be able to email
the “white envelope” home each week.

Please remember that beginning with the November lunch menu which will go out next week, families
will be ordering lunches by the month rather than weekly which will also save on paper and
bookkeeping. Some parents have suggested that we improve our lunch menu to make it healthier. | am
taking that under advisement and you will see some changes soon in the area of drinks and snacks. May
| remind you that | always welcome positive suggestions or comments from parents. You may email me
at pgraham@sskschool.org or address your comments to any of our HSA officers who will gladly pass

them along to me.
Thank you as always for the privilege of educating your children.
God bless each of you and your families.

Mrs. Patricia Graham



